
Hedgehog Class Homework – Summer 2 

 

Thank you for consistently reading with your child – it has 

been great to see how many children are reading 5 times a 

week and the progress they are making as a result!  

Please keep learning spellings with your child. This term we will focus on 

developing spelling as this area of Year 1 writing is not as strong as others. A 

copy of the ‘100 High Frequency Words’ has been attached – Please try to help 

your child to learn to sight read and spell these words by the end of the year if 

they cannot already do so. 

 

Homework 1 – Due Thursday 21st June 

We are going to be learning about seasonal and daily weather changes in the UK 

this half term. The first homework task this term is to keep a record of one 

aspect of weather over a week and present your results. 

You could: 

- Make a rain gauge and record daily rainfall 

- Record wind direction 

- Look up weather reports and make your own 

simplified version 

- Draw a picture of the weather you can see 

through your window each day  

 

Homework 2 – Due Thursday 5th July 

Our overall topic for the term is ‘What a Wonderful World.’ 

The second homework task of the term is to write to tell me 

what you think makes the world wonderful. This could be 

presented in the form of a 5-6 sentences with a picture, a 

mind map or a poster – or you might think of a different way!  


